St Matthias Church of England Primary School

Wordsworth Rd, London N16 8DD

Tel: 0207 254 1148 • Fax: 0207 275 9215 • Email: admin@st-matthias.hackney.sch.uk

Executive Principal: Sian Davies • Headteacher: Lucy Blewett



Friday 2nd July 2021

Dear Parents and Carers,

We hope that your child was able to access more learning online as a result of the tablet that was loaned to you by the school. We were really impressed with the amount of learning that was completed during school closure as a result of this.

As the year 6s will be leaving soon, we now ask that you return the tablet that was loaned to you, as well as its charger, so that we can loan them out to other families who made need them.

Please can you return the tablet and the charger to the office or to your child's class teacher by **Friday 16th July** at the latest.

Sincerely,

Ms Martin

Deputy Headteacher